
2022 Equestrian Open House 
Friday October 14th and Saturday October 15th

Presents

Apply to come ride with us for Equestrian Performance Scholarships!!
We will have a LIMITED number of spaces available for selected students

to ride. Students who are are currently high school seniors and have
applied to the university may apply to ride. We look forward to unveiling
more details as we get closer to this event! *Students must be admitted
to the University to be eligible for scholarship consideration. Completion
of this form does not guarantee approval to ride, those selected will be
notified prior to the event. Non-riders are still welcome to join us! Hope

to see you there! 
GO KNIGHTS!

Scan the 

QR code 

to register


